ty Nursery Hill
Primary

Ansley Common, Nuneaton, CV10 OPY
Tel: 02476 392318

RE: School closure due to the spread of coronavirus
Dear Parent/Carer

'm sure you are aware of the outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19) and the increase in the
number of confirmed cases in the UK. :

Unfortunately we have to close the school due to lack of staffing. The safety of the
children is paramount and we have not taken this decision lightly.. We appreciate the
impact this will have on our families. We are very sorry.

Year 1 & Year 5/6 will be closed (We will try to upload work on to Class Dojo by
Wednesday 19 January)

Nursery / Reception / Year 2 & Year 3/4 will be closed but remote learning via Class
Dojo will continue
Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jeans
Headteacher



